
Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached my submission by way of objection to DA2022/0145.

Stony Range Regional Botanic Gardens is Dee Why's Green Gem started by my Grandfather and others in 1957. I 
have seen this special area developed over the past 65 years to an amazing asset for the people of Dee Why and 
the rest of Sydney. So many volunteers over the years have constructed, weeded, planted, watered so many special 
areas within the Gardens. 

Unfortunately, the proposed development to the north (DA2022/0145) has been designed and planned to be 
constructed in a way that will adversely impact the many visitors an its wonderful volunteers both throughout its 
construction and after completion. Far more emphasis has been placed on "assisting to attain the goal of Council's 
housing target" at the expense of the adverse impacts on Stony Range.

The attached submission identifies eight main areas of concern and provides some suggestions that I hope can be 
adopted by the Sydney North Planning Panel to achieve a far better outcome than is currently likely if the DA is 
approved in its current form.

I would be pleased to discuss any of the matters raised in my submission, noting I will not be available after 14 July 
2023 due to family travel commitments.

KInd Regards

Rob Corkery
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